From: Bill Conway <bill@conway-re.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 10:23 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** 'Regulation of Retail Forex':

RE: RIN 3038-AC61.

Mr. David Stawick, Secretary Commodity Futures Trading Commission 1155 21st Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20581

## Dear Sir:

I am opposed to the proposed legislation / regulation which will so significantly devalue the use of the Forex as to remove this investment vehicle as one of the few options which currently provide me a source of income to replace the devastation which wrought by Congress's irrational, illogical and self defeating manipulation of the economy and financial services industry.

I am a cautious investor and use my Forex trading activity with prudence and great caution. Please allow me the option of being treated like an adult, capable of making my own decisions regarding the use and investment of my retirement funds.

Thank you,

William A Conway

## **Bill Conway**

241 South Monaco Parkway Denver, CO 80224 303-995-5416 bill@conway-re.com